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AMENDMENT 3 
 

Invitation for Bid (IFB) 
UOG IFB No. B22-15 

 
Date Issued: June 24, 2022 

 
“NEW 310L BACKHOE LOADER” 

 
This is to notify all prospective offerors of the following amendment set forth below:  

 
1.1 Question & Answer Sheet 3 as set forth in the attached.  

 
 
 

All other terms and conditions remain the same.  
 
 
 
 
       Emily G. Gumataotao 
       Supply Management Administrator  
______________________________________________________________________________  
  
Please acknowledge receipt and email:  uog.bids@triton.uog.edu: 
 
Name of company: _____________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________  
Print Name/Signature/date 
 
 
 
 



UOG INVITATION FOR BIDS NO. B22-15: 
“NEW 310L BACKHOE LOADER” 

 
 

 

 IFB NO. B22-15| QUESTION & ANSWER SHEET NO. 3                                                                                                           | Page 1 

QUESTION & ANSWER SHEET NO. 3 
June 24, 2022 

 
 

In response to the written “Questions” and/or ‘Request for Clarifications’ UOG received as of June 24, 2022 @ 
11:20am from vendor: Far East Equipment Company, LLC 
 
Question 1: The Government of Guam has been requesting Tier IV engines to improve the level of 

emissions on Guam. Most government agencies are requesting and utilizing Tier IV engines. Is it 
UOG's intent to move backwards on this? 

 
Answer:  UOG confirms, Tier 3 & Tier 4 engines will be acceptable.  
 


